
Mayor:  G. David Gillock  Parks and Recreation Director:  Kevin M. Fougerousse 

 

    7307 Avon Belden Road     North Ridgeville, Ohio 44039     Phone:  440-353-0825     Website:  www.nridgeville.org/parksandrec  

N.R. Parks and Recreation and N.R. Lions Club Presents: 

5th Annual Santa’s Calling Program 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
If you are a North Ridgeville resident and have children between the ages of 3 and 8, please fill out the form 
and they can look forward to a personal telephone call from Santa Claus and Mrs. Claus this holiday 
season!  All telephone calls from the “North Pole” will be made on December 6-7 and between the hours of 
6:00PM-8:00PM. Since this is the busiest time of the year for the Clauses, they’ll have time for only one call to 
each family.  
 
Our program is very simple and always fun – for a small fee of $2.00 resident rate to call your children 
on one of the dates below and talk with them for a few minutes. Our calls take place between 6:00PM – 
8:00PM.  We use the information you provide below in our conversations. Please mark your calendar to 
be home on the chosen date. There are no refunds if we cannot reach you. 
 

Choose the date that reflects your child’s age: 
 3 – 4 – 5 year olds:  Wednesday, December 6 from 6:00PM-8:00PM 
 6 – 7 – 8 year olds:   Thursday, December 7 from 6:00PM-8:00PM
 

PLEASE PRINT 

 

Child’s Name___________________________________________Male____Female____ Age_____Birth Date: _____/____/_____Grade____ 
 

Address___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

City:  ___________________________________ State: _________________ Zip Code: __________________ 
 

Home Phone (_____) _____________________________Email: ______________________________________ 
 

School: ________________________________________Teacher Mr. Mrs. Miss Ms._______________________ 
 

 
Gifts they have requested:    Gifts they will receive: 
__________________________________  ____________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________  ____________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________  ____________________________________________ 
 

Santa will not reveal to the child exactly what they will receive.  He will only develop a conversation and help discourage extraordinary expectations of the child.  If you have 
any further instructions for Santa, use the space below.  What would you like Santa to mention:  (example:  Say hello to pet (name and type); continue to keep your room 
picked up; keep up the good work in school; etc.)  Santa would like to keep all messages positive. 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Is there a younger brother/sister (not in school) you would like Santa to mention (or speak to)? 
 
Name________________________________________________________________________Age_________ 
 
Name________________________________________________________________________Age_________ 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Registration deadline:  Friday, December 1, 2017.   The sooner you register, the better Santa can prepare for the call.   SORRY, NO REFUNDS. 
 

Method of Payment and How to Register: 
  Cash    Check made payable to:  NR PARKS AND RECREATION  Staff Initials: _______ Payment ID: __________ 
 
Registration accepted by mail or in person:  North Ridgeville Parks and Recreation, 7307 Avon Belden Road, North Ridgeville, OH  44039.   
Registration accepted online: www.nridgeville.org/parksandrec 
Sorry, no phone reservations accepted for this activity. 
 
For further information, please contact Meredith with North Ridgeville Parks and Recreation at:  (440)353-1503 or mbrescilli@nridgeville.org 
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